
From: Derek Trevorrow  
Subject: CPEAC Resignation 
Date: November 13, 2024 at 18:08:23 EST 
To: MacDuff Colin   
 
Hi Colin, please be advised that I am resigning my position on the Carleton Place 
Environmental Advisory Committee (CPEAC) with immediate effect. As per our 
conversation yesterday, the reasons for this action are strictly personal. I’d like to thank 
the committee members, and you in particular, for the support during my time on 
CPEAC and I wish you continued success moving forward. 
 
Derek Trevorrow 
 


